
Seminar on customs operations: practical experience at the investment goods 

customs sub-department, ho chi minh city 

 

 

On october 17, 2023, the faculty of taxation and customs successfully organized a 

specialized seminar titled “customs operations: practical experience at the 

investment goods customs sub-department.” During the seminar, students had the 

valuable opportunity to learn from and directly engage with the guest speaker, M.A. 

Phạm Đức Cường – an officer at the Investment Goods Customs Sub-department in 

Ho Chi Minh City. 

 



 

 

 

 



The seminar provided students with essential insights into the field of customs and 

import-export. More importantly, it offered a broader perspective that helped narrow 

the gap between theoretical knowledge and practical experience. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to the dedicated faculty members of the 

faculty of taxation and customs, as well as our honored guest speaker, for generously 

sharing their time and expertise with us. 

 

 



 

 

Last but not least, we are especially grateful to all the students whose presence and 

enthusiasm contributed to the vibrant and dynamic atmosphere of the seminar. 

 


